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I am writing to advocate for a slower and less harmful approach for removing sediment 
from the Hahamongna watershed. The environmental harm the “big dig” will cause is 
unconscionable, and unnecessary. Please follow the City of Pasadena’s endorsement 
for a more surgical approach to sediment removal that will allow for habitat protection 
and restoration. The LACFC plan is short-sighted and exceedingly destructive. 
 
The environmental impact report provided by the county should provide a longer 
monitoring period and well-defined performance standards. The current short-sighted 
version for 5-year monitoring of habitat mitigation, or until undefined performance 
standards are met, is too short a period of time for what it would take for habitats 
destroyed to re-establish. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Susan Hoskins 
	
  


